From: Larry McKenzie

Sent: November-10-16 11:25 AM

To: 'csaunders@london.ca' <csaunders@london.ca>

Subject: Disabled street parking

Hello Cathy, Further to our conversation yesterday I would like to outline my concern regarding the way the on street disabled parking spaces are labeled in the downtown core. I believe motorists are unwittingly parking in these spaces because the signage is confusing as there is more than one sign on the post, the post is not in the middle of the space and most importantly there is no blue wheelchair logo painted on the pavement in the centre of the space just like the one in front of city hall and at 824 Dundas street.

I would like the following changes to be made to these disabled parking spaces.

⊔ twice a	One wheelchair logo sign on a post placed by the curb in the centre of the space and as large as the current one.
□ middle	Blue paint should be applied to the curb as well as a wheelchair logo painted in the of the space on the pavement.
□ the sp	All other signs (meter and time limit signs) should be moved at least 10 feet away from ot to eliminate any confusion.

I believe these changes would clear up any confusion and leave these spots to the people they were intended for.

I request to be present at the meeting when this is brought forward.

Thank You

Larry McKenzie

LARRY MCKENZIE | BROKER